The School Nutrition Department will be transitioning to a new point of sale software in August.
With this new point of sale software, there is a new parent portal called LINQ Connect —
(www.lingconnect.com), which can be used to add money to student accounts, as well as apply
for free/reduced priced meals.


https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.linqconnect.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cleslie.west%40knoxschools.org%7Cc8d725410ed64e9387a408db9f20b150%7Ca2c165ce3db24317b7428b26460ec108%7C0%7C0%7C638278734975685812%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=34%2FWK7qLnzu%2FiVAthaxESK37IreoLIa0fn4TeRDbld8%3D&reserved=0

